LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.
1250 24th STREET, N.W.
SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 263-3640
FAX (202) 263-3641
E-MAIL firm@tkerowe.com

February 17, 2010

BY ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Attn: International Bureau

445 12th Street, S W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: SMART DISTRIBUTORS CONNECTICUT INC.: Request for
Withdrawal of Section 214 Application

Dear Secretary Dortch:

SMART DISTRIBUTORS CONNECTICUT INC. (“SDC"), through its undersigned
attorney, hereby requests withdrawal of its International Section 214 Application, filed on
November 4, 2008.) SDC no longer seeks authorization to provide international
telecommunications services at this time.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or require any additional
information.

Respectfully submitted,

=

Cheng-yi Liu,
Counsel for SMART DISTRIBUTORS
CONNECTICUT INC.

Enclosure

cc: Kathryn Quinn (kathryn.quinn@usdoj.gov)

! See File No. ITC-214-20081104-00487.






